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From:
Divisional Forest Officer,

wildlife Division Chamba, H.P.

To:
Shiv Shakti Enterprices,
Anurag Kutir, Lower Dohru, Ghuggar,
P.O. & Teh. Palampur, distt. Kangra (H.P.)-176061.

Mob:- 8629081110

Dated Chamba, the.......0 5.5

Sub: Regarding issuing of NOC certificate to Shiv Shakti Enterprices Lower

Bhagair SHEP 1 MW (Eco-Sensitive Zone Certificate).
Sir/Madam,

Please refer to your office letter no. SSE/01 dated 23/12/2021 received in this
office on dated 07/04/2022 on the subject cited above.

2. In this connection, the report was sought from Range Forest Officer, Wildlife
Range Bharmour who has submitted that the nearest distance of the proposed work is at the
aerial distance of 11.92 KM (approx) from nearest Wildlife Sanctuary i.e. Tundah and at the
aerial distance of 10.92 KM (approx) from the Eco-Sensitive Zone of nearest Wildlife
Sanctuary i.e. Tundah. Also the nearest distance of the proposed work is at the aerial distance
of 22.49 KM (approx) from nearest Wildlife Sanctuary i.e. Kugti and at the aerial distance of
21.88 KM (approx) from the Eco-Sensitive Zone of nearest Wildlife Sanctuary i.e. Kugti.

3. He has also submitted that the proposed work will not cause any negative
impact on flora and fauna of Kugti and Tundah Wildlife Sanctuaries and there is not any

requirement of animal passage plan in that areas.

This is for your information and necessary action

Divisiondl Forest Officer
'ti’;és}fChamba
:01899-222639
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